Oak Hill High School Wellness Center

350 W. Oyler Avenue





                         Phone:  469-6331

Oak Hill, WV  25901







             Fax:       469-6332

January 2008

Dear Parent or Guardian:

Please find enclosed a patient information sheet about the new HPV (human papillomavirus) vaccination.  This vaccination may help prevent women from getting some forms of cervical cancer.  It is recommended that girls’ ages 9-26 get this vaccination and many insurance companies are paying 100% for the series of three shots.  You many check with your insurance company to see if it covers the cost.  If you do no have insurance or your insurance doesn’t cover the vaccine, we have a program that will cover the cost.

We can provide this vaccine to your child at the wellness center.  There is a series of three shots required and by having your child vaccinated at the wellness center they would not have to miss valuable education time to go to a doctor’s office.

If you would like for your child to receive this immunization at the wellness center, please sign and date the consent form below and have your child return it to the wellness center.  This consent will be valid for the entire series of the HPV vaccine.   

For more information on this vaccine or the services offered at the wellness center, please call 469-6331.

Child’s Full Name: ___________________________ Birth Date: ________________ Age:________

I have read and understand the information about the HPV Vaccine.  I DO permit my child to receive the HPV vaccine at the Wellness Center.  I permit the child named above to be given all three shots required in the HPV series by the Wellness Center.  I am the parent or legal guardian of this child.  

Signature of Parent or Guardian: ________________________________Date:_______________
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